
INVESTING IN KC
SANITARY SEWER EXTENSION

In the Area of N.E. 79th Street and N. Antioch Road

This project will construct approximately 420 feet of 8-inch sanitary sewer line and approximately 150 feet of 
4-inch connections to serve a developed area currently on septic tanks systems

May 2019 to September 2019

PUBLIC MEETING
What: Sanitary Sewer Extension

When: Thursday, May 23, 2019
6:00 p.m.

Where: Metro Baptist Church 
3400 NE 80th St.
Kansas City, MO 64119
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PROJECT NO. 81000814
N.E. 79TH ST. AND N. ANTIOCH RD. - PHASE 2
IN KANSAS CITY, CLAY COUNTY, MISSOURI
SEWER DIVISION 22 - COUNCIL DISTRICT 1
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https://www.kcwater.us/


WHO
•	KC Water in partnership with Blue Nile 

Contractors

WHAT
•	Important infrastructure work will be 

performed in your neighborhood.
•	A sanitary sewer will be extended to serve 

homes currently on septic systems.

WHEN
•	Weather permitting, work will begin in 

May 2019 and conclude approximately 
September 2019.

WHERE
•	Northeast 79th Street and North Antioch 

Road

WHY
•	KC Water is undertaking this project to 

provide sanitary sewer collection service 
to existing homes currently on septic 
systems. 

IMPROVEMENTS
•	Improve the environment by eliminating 

potential health hazards related to the 
failure of septic tank systems.

•	Improve water quality of nearby area 
streams and rivers.

•	Reduce financial burden on affected 
customers from maintaining a septic tank 
system.

•	Enhance sewer service in a residential area.

WHAT TO EXPECT
•	Large equipment will be used, creating 

noise and dusty conditions, which will 
be controlled.

•	Affected driveways, and other pavement 
will be replaced.

•	Disturbed lawns will be restored after work 
is completed and as the season permits.

•	Ordinary travel routes may be temporarily 
restricted.

YOUR INVESTMENTS AT WORK

SANITARY SEWER EXTENSION
In the Area of N.E. 79th Street and N. Antioch Road

www.kcwater.us

QUESTIONS?
Specific questions about this project can 
be directed to:
•	Lacey Ognibene, Project Manager, 

Blue Nile Contractors, 816-505-1302, 
lacey@bluenilecontractors.com

•	Pedro Colato, Resident Inspector, 
KC Water, 816-898-1525, 
pedro.colato@kcmo.org

•	Alex Ivanescu, Project Manager, 
KC Water, 816-513-0445, 
alex.ivanescu@kcmo.org 

https://www.kcwater.us/

